



4100 North Laurent | Victoria, Texas 77901 | 361.578.1568 www.nbcvictoria.org



EXTREME KIDS LIVE

Kids entering kindergarten through exiting 5th grade can have extreme fun at Extreme Kids Live on Wednesdays at 6:00pm. Join Pastor Dave in Building B.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Dave is collecting wash cloths for OCC shoeboxes during the month of July. Bring your items to a Connect Center on Sunday mornings, or drop them off at the church office.

CAMP 361 FOR STUDENTS

Due to the latest rise in COVID-19 cases, this, too, has been cancelled.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

There is a Zoom meeting for all adults that volunteer in the student ministry on July 19. Cody will send you information about that meeting.

REWIND

Join us Wednesday evenings at 6:00pm for Rewind. Dig deeper into Sunday's sermon. We meet in D-141.

SENIOR SUNDAY

Have you sent in your senior picture and baby picture? Senior Sunday is July 26. Contact Cody Moore or Rebecca McQuillen if you have questions.



Cling to the Word

Revelation 2:12-17

THE BIG IDEA: We must keep our faith in Christ, even when things do not go our way.

Christ Revealed (v. 12):

He has the "sharp _____ - ____ sword."

The Commendation (v. 13):

- 1. They dwell in a _____ hotbed.
- 2. They have stood ______ in trying times.
- 3. Even the threat of ______ has not shaken them.

The Correction (13-14):

They _____ false teaching.

The Counsel:

They are to repentance.

The Consequence:

Christ will make war against them with the of His mouth.

The Commitment:

- 1. They will be _____for.
- 2. They will be given ______.
- They will be given a identity.



- 1. What value have you placed on studying the word of God?
- 2. Why is the Bible so important for our lives?
- 3. To what extent does the Bible train and teach us, preparing us for the work of God?
- 4. How does the word of God prepare us to stand strong?

JOIN THE TECH TEAM

Looking for a way to serve? We are looking for a few more faithful volunteers to help out on the Tech Team. For more information contact Pastor Brian at brianjones@nbcvictoria.org, Hannah Hamelwright at hannah@nbcvictoria.org or call at 361-578-1568 for more information.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Due to the increase in COVID-19 cases, we have decided to cancel Vacation Bible School.

SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY

Sunday School groups have returned We are social distancing in the classrooms, so your room may not be set up like you remembered. Sunday morning Bible study will be at 9:30am and 11:00am.

MEN'S SOFTBALL TEAM

The Northside Knockouts are about to hit the softball fields again. If you are a male 16 years or older and want to play, please contact Kennis at 361-212-5426.



UPWARD FLAG FOOTBALL

Upward Flag Football registration begins July 20. The tentative schedule is: Practices begin the week of August 31. The first game is September 19. The last game is October 31.

We will also need coaches and referees. Go to the event page on nbcvictoria.org to register or volunteer.